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St Peter`s C of E (Aided) Primary School


Potters Green, Station Road, Cowfold, Nr Horsham, West Sussex RH13 8QZ


Tel No: 01403 864365  
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20th March 2020
Dear Parents,
School Closure – ‘Au revoir’ Letter!
As I’m sure you’re aware, school will be closed next week – for the foreseeable future. We are running a limited child care service for the parents of Key Workers. 
Over the next two weeks please remember that it is not the holidays!
Children are expected to do their school work. They have their ‘PAPER PACKS’.

Teachers will also post work on ‘CLASS PAGES’ of the school website at regular intervals over the time the school is shut.

Except for Year 6, there won’t be a specific ‘day’s work’ that has to be done on a particular day – just a range of activites that parents and pupils can choose from. However, try to do a balance of subjects each day – not just your favourites! Year 6, look out for Mr Ritchie’s daily post on the site.
Other things to do:
Keep reading and, after a book, the children could complete a book review like the one attached to last week’s letter. Unfortunately, Accelerated Reader doesn’t work at home but quizzes can be done once we’re back – so keep a list of all the books you read!
Why don’t the children write a letter / card to elderly residents of local Care Homes or grandparents or elderly neighbours? Perhaps telling them all about themselves to cheer them up? We have Homelands (A281) and Godmans Court / Hanover Gardens in the village.
Children can do Times Table Rock Stars. Logins and passwords are in their homework books / diaries. Thank you for keeping the children’s learning going. We should remember that if it’s not an actual part of the Easter holiday – it should be as normal a school day as possible!
I attach a sheet of links to free and useful online learning and websites.

It feels quite sad to be closing down normal school but its for a good reason – to delay the spread of the virus and make sure there’s enough capacity in our hospitals for those in need. A big thanks to all the Key Workers in our Cowfold Community – we wish you all the best for the battles ahead.

Good luck everyone, look after yourselves and your families. If anyone does find themselves in real need over the weeks ahead, please don’t hesitate to contact the school on head@st-peters-cowfold.w-sussex.sch.uk and I will see what we can do to help (be it childcare, access to food, whatever ….).

Au Revoir! 
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Mr Kolter
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